
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

October 11, 2021 
 

 
 
Thomas Griffith 
Chairman, Board of Directors 
Franklin County Memorial Hospital 
P.O. Box 636 
Meadville, MS 39653 
 
Dear Supervisor Williams:  
 
Enclosed for your files is an executed Contract for Professional Services between Franklin 
County Memorial Hospital and Watkins, Ward, and Stafford, PLLC for the performance of the 
services as set forth in the contract for Fiscal Years 2021 and 2022. This contract has been 
reviewed and signed by a representative of the Office of the State Auditor pursuant to Sections 
7-7-211(e). 
  

Please let us know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

        
      

       Joe E. McKnight, CPA 
Director, County Audit Section 
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Enclosure  
 
C: Watkins, Ward, and Stafford, PLLC 
    Jerry Gammel, Member 
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Shad White 
 

 






















